Feb. 20, 2024, SAC Meeting Minutes

- 1. Welcome- Last meeting was in November. Since that time, we have had some fundraisers (Chuck E Cheese, Altitude, Jeremiahs) and all raised money for the next school year. If anyone has suggestions for the Rockin' with Santa event for next year, please let us know.
- 2. Something special and different tonight is that we are voting for a co-chair for SAC. Courtney Duggan & Alicia Robles-Diego.
- 3. Input from the parents is that meetings are at 5:30 and Wed or Thursday will work.
- 4. Discussion about the school uniforms was discussed. Mrs. Jadid shared that next year she would like to present that Moody T-shirts can be purchased for a cheap price and students can wear 5 days a week or have a choice to wear the collared shirts.
- 5. Mrs. Duggan read aloud her essay to the crowd that was in the room. Mrs. Robles-Diego read her speech to the crowd in the room. Both speeches were translated in English and Spanish.
- 6. Staff appreciation coming up in May. Fifth-grade graduation in May. If you have suggestions, we do have a table set-up in the hallway, and you can share your suggestions with Megan there.
- 7. Mrs. Jadid- thank you all for being here. Please come back next time so we can hear your ideas. I also want to celebrate the students, teacher, and staff and all their academic growth and gains they are making. The other input we are looking for are ideas for the Title I budget for next year. Three things that were asked for was tutoring, homework help, and field trips.